ADDENDUM TO THE BUY LOCAL POLICY
[bookmark: July 2013]July 2013
INCREASE TO REGIONAL PRICE PREFERENCES UNDER THE BUY LOCAL POLICY

The Western Australian Government has increased the Regional Price Preferences available under the Buy Local Policy. The Regional Business Preference and Regional Content Preference can now be claimed up to a maximum of $250,000 each.

The total maximum preference that can be claimed has also increased to $250,000 for goods and services purchases, and $500,000 for housing and works purchases.

This addendum:
· increases  both  the  Regional  Business  Preference  and  Regional  Content Preference available under the Buy Local Policy to $250,000;
· applies to all purchases covered by the Buy Local Policy which commence after 1 July 2013; and
· applies notwithstanding anything to the contrary in the Buy Local Policy.


Further Advice and Assistance
[bookmark: Further Advice and Assistance]Further advice on the requirements of these agreements can be obtained from the State Supply Commission on (08) 6551 1500.
